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Message from Mrs Crompton 

Key Stage 1 enrichment clubs resumed yesterday, and nearly every child in Years 1 and 2 participated in a 

club of their choice. This half term, we’re offering a fantastic range of clubs, including football, Mini-

Minds, crafts, games, computing, Disney, Lego, and recorders. As I walked around the clubs yesterday, I 

saw lots of happy, smiling faces enjoying their activities. Enrichment night provides children with the 

opportunity to explore new activities that may not be part of the formal curriculum but help build 

character, resilience, and motivation, while also encouraging them to pursue broader goals. Thank you 

for supporting your child’s participation in these clubs. After the October half term, we will extend the 

offer to our reception children. 

Finally, your child should have brought home a new reading book on Wednesday. Please take a few 

moments to listen to your child read this book at least once before Monday (don’t forget to sign their 

home reading record). The children are eager to share their reading skills with you, so please take 5-10 

minutes to celebrate their progress together, thank you. 

Education is not optional! There is an expectation that children are in 

school everyday! 

 



 

There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! Here is 

this week's attendance and lates.  

 

 



 

 

1 - Accurate information is a key part to motivation  

 

 



 

Shadsworth Infant School                                                     NEW 

Autumn/Winter Menu 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 



Please keep an eye out on Parentmail for the New Autumn/Winter School Menu 2024 invite.  

Once the invite becomes available, It is really beneficial you spend a few minutes with your 

child/children reading through each day for each week of the school menu and complete your child's 

school lunch choices online.  The school menu runs over a 3 weekly cycle.  

If your child choses to bring a packed lunch from home you do not need to complete the choices 

online. 

Many thanks in advance for your continued support. 

 



Messy Church  - Fun with Faith for Families  

 

Take a look at this week's Picture News                         Week 

Commencing 16th September 2024  

 



 

 

 

 

What is asthma?   

Asthma  is a long term health condition that affects the airways 

It affects 1/12 adults and 1/11 children-that is 2-3 children in each class.  



For those affected when they come into contact with a trigger, the muscles around their airways become 

tight and the lining becomes swollen and inflamed narrowing the air passage (imagine diameter of a 

hose pipe reducing to a straw)  

The development of mucus or phlegm further reduces the airway and the persons ability to move air in 

and out of the lungs, for further information - please use the below QR code to download the app. 

 

 

 

 



 

Introducing our mindful calendar, each month the calendar will give you ideas and suggestions of how 

to be more mindful as a family.  Please take a few moments to look at the calendar, share the 

information with your child/children, have fun and enjoy! 

 

Breakfast Club Rule 

 

IT IS ESSENTIAL EACH TIME YOU DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT BREAKFAST CLUB, YOU BRING YOUR CHILD 

INTO THE SCHOOL HALL, GIVE YOUR CHILD'S NAME AND MONEY TO THE MEMBER OFF STAFF SAT AT 

THE TABLE NEAR THE PATIO DOORS.   

 

PLEASE DO NOT DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT THE SCHOOL GATES. 

 

Please can we remind you that Breakfast Club needs to be paid for daily, it is £1 per day or £4 for the 

week to be paid in advance on the Monday - Thank you 
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